
















February, 2025 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We own and operate Café Galleria on Main Street here in town. Over the years Craig 
Simmons has been a fantastic business partner, constantly going out of his way to 
collaborate and help send business our way. In years past Craig has put in a tremendous 
amount of extra eHort in directing business our direction during the annual Mountain 
Carver Roundup. His eHorts are not insignificant. 
 
Craig’s willingness to go above and beyond in bringing business to Midway and then helping 
direct it towards local businesses is greatly appreciated. It makes a huge diHerence and 
impact for small businesses like ours. Anything we can do to help promote and keep events 
like these coming to our small town is something we would love to be a part of. Anything 
that can be done to also help support Craig in these eHorts is something we would love to 
see. 
 
Craig is a tremendous advocate of Midway and his eHorts should be supported as much as 
possible. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
-Andy Jenkins 
Owner 
Café Galleria 



January 2025


Dear Midway City,

As a local business owner along the town square, I am happy to share my experiences 
and gratitude for the many events hosted at Midway Town Hall, particularly the Rocky 
Mountain Carver Roundup.

Events like this help us thrive during the off-season, and the Carver Round Up truly 
embodies the spirit of our mountain community. Hundreds of artists gather to share and 
learn the craft of wood carving, creating a focused and inspiring environment. The quiet 
atmosphere, combined with the scent of fresh carved wood, transports visitors to a 
simpler time.

On our first year in business, Craig introduced our restaurant to the attendees, which 
drove significant traffic to us. Each woodworking event, along with others, bolsters our 
community and showcases how collaboration can lead to success. 

I sincerely hope to see this event continue for many more years, and I would love to see it 
grow, as it brings essential business during our slower months. 

Thank you for your support of local businesses and community events.


Warm regards,

Sarah Farrell

Owner  
Hidden Peak Provisions  
93 W Main St







